
Carrant Brook Junior School  
Newsletter   

Newsletter Date: 22 November 2019 

Headteacher’s Message:      
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Firstly, can I ask those Parents who have been parking on the pavements and across driveways on 
George Dowty Drive to please park more considerately, as I have had some complaints from our 
neighbours over the last couple of weeks.  Thank you! 

 

Well done to the Year 6 children for trying their best on their Mock SATs this 
week.  The teachers have been impressed with their hard work and hopefully 
the children will be pleased with their results.  If your child is in Year 6, please 
ensure you have booked a slot for Parents Evening for either Wednesday 27th 
or Thursday 28th November.  If you are unable to make these dates, please 
telephone the school office to arrange a mutually convenient time. 
 

With the cold days now upon us, can I please remind Parents to ensure your 
child has additional appropriate clothing for outside PE (plain joggers and 
sweatshirt). 
 
 

I can’t believe that it is only 4 weeks to go until the end of term!  On  Monday you 
will receive a letter about ticket allocation for the Christmas Performances on the 
afternoon and evening of 16 December.  Don’t forget to check your child’s bag at 
the end of the school day and we will do our very best to try and accommodate 
everyone’s wishes. 
 

Kind Regards 
Maria Budd 
Headteacher 

Dress up with Flair for the 
Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 26th November 

 . 

Christmas Lunch 
 Wednesday 18th December 

Please see posters at School or online for Menu   
Book direct on ParentPay   

Deadline to order is 4th December 



Commendations:   
 
Congratulations to our Golden Book Merit 

Award winners.   
 

Congratulations also to Birch class      
 who won this week’s attendance with 

99.6% 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading Challenge:   

Congratulations to pupils in Oak, Birch & Sycamore class this week who came 1st with 100% of pupils 

reading at least 4 times each week.   

2nd - Willow 94%  3rd - Elm 90.4%  4th - Ash 88%  5th - Beech 87.5% 

Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read at least 4 times per week. Thank you. 

House Points:  Congratulations! 
 

Which house is in the lead so far this term?  Which house is in the lead overall? 
 
1st place  - Sapphire  1st place  - Sapphire 
 

2nd place - Ruby   2nd place - Ruby 
 

3rd place  - Emerald  3rd place  - Emerald 
 

TERM DATES: 
 

Term Two:  Monday 4th November - Friday 20th December    

Term Three:  Monday 6th January - Friday 14th February  

Term Four:  Monday 24th February - Friday 3rd April 

Term Five:  Monday 20th April - Friday 22nd May 

Term Six:  Monday 1st June - Monday 20th July 

 

INSET DAYS - children do not attend school 
Monday 24th February 
Friday 3rd April 
Monday 20th July 
 

AUTUMN TERM 1 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 

Tuesday 26th November - Dress up & donate for the   
Christmas Fete 
 

Wednesday 27th & Thursday 28th November - Year 6 
Parents Evenings 
 

Thursday 5th December - Year 3 visit to St Nicholas 

“Experience Christmas” 

Friday 6th December - Christmas Fayre 

Monday 16th December - Christmas Performances 

(Afternoon and Evening)  

Wednesday 18th December - Christmas lunch (Book On 

ParentPay direct - Deadline is 4th December) 

Christmas Market at 
St Nicholas Church 

 

Saturday 23rd November 
10am-4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gifts • Cakes • Refreshments • 
FREE ENTRY 

www.stnicholasashchurch.org.uk 
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